
Can I book a flight online for my child
traveling alone?
Effective November 1, 2018, Frontier Airlines will no longer accept children traveling
alone under the age of 15 years of age.  Any child under the age of 15 must be in the
same reservation as an accompanying adult.

If your child is older than 15 years old, they may travel alone. 


